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Shelburne Police Torch Run a success

	Dear editor:

Hello sponsors and run team coordinators! Thank you all for your support, attendance, and efforts that made this year's Shelburne

leg of the Law Enforcement Torch Run for Special Olympics Ontario one of our most successful to date!

This year we had the best weather of the past four years we have hosted this event. We had 120 registered runners, and raised a

grand total of $16,396.20! What a testament to the wonderful community we serve!

Please thank all your participants and co-employees on my behalf for their roles in this event!

Again, a sincere thank you for all of your support to this worthy event!

PC Paul Neumann # 122

Shelburne Police Service
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